
Replacement of Kerb Ramps—Northern Area  

PROJECT SCOPE OF WORKS: 

The Project scope is as follows: 

 Excavation and earthworks; 

 Kerb ramp replacement works; 

 Topdressing and turfing of disturbed areas. 

PROJECT: 

This project provides for the replacement of kerb 
ramps at the following locations to provide 
improvements to the disability access in these 
areas- 

 

 Burrum St and Ross St, Burrum Heads   

 Robertson St and Crawford St, Torbanlea 

 Robertson St and Union St, Torbanlea  

 Robertson St and South Union St, Torbanlea 

 

The kerb ramp replacement works were identified 
for completion as a result of inspections carried out 
as part of Council’s ongoing asset inspection 
program. 

 

PROJECT ESTIMATE: 

$100,000  (this project is funded through the State 

Government’s  Covid Works for Queensland 

Funding Program) 

Note: Project milestones are subject to weather and may 

change. 

INDICATIVE PROJECT MILESTONES 

  
October 2020 Construction Period 

 November 2020 Project Completion 

                                      October 2020 

The traffic management plan that will be put in place 

for the duration of the construction period will be 

developed prior to works commencing. 


